
Executive Leadership Team
Reorganization Meeting
May 23, 2017 – 10:30 am

Attendees:  Jay Badams, Neal Brokman, Jill Crable, Daria Devlin, Nora Dolak, Bea Habursky, Angie Kownacki, 
Frank Petrungar, Brian Polito, Eric Seibert, Teresa Szumigala
Takeaways

Committee Update

Staff Task Follow-up/Decision

Eric Seibert ▪ Inform ServErie that July is moving month with specific 
framework information to follow.

Bea Habursky ▪ Email administrators with new assignments that they should 
provide Eric Seibert the dates and specifics when they are ready 
to move to new location for a start date of July 1.

Programming ▪ Students in 11th and 12th grades will continue on course path (additional electives 
available); students in 10th grade begin entering magnet pathways; students in 9th grade 
begin to explore different electives.  

▪ Schedule cards for rising for 11th and 12th grades completed; rising10th graders to be 
completed by the end of week 5/29; rising 9th graders to be completed by the end of week 
5/29.

▪ Assemblies were held for 8th graders at all elementary/middle schools to explain their 
options for next year.

▪ Discussion on the importance of clear and consistent terminology regarding the high 
schools.  In the academies, under each magnet program are pathways (career paths): 
Collegiate Academy – career/college prep and Visual & Performing Arts; Erie HS – 
business/finance, career & tech, human services, science & health. 

Staffing ▪ Postings were down Friday, May 19 with one third of both high school positions filled.  
▪ Mental Health and Behavior Specialists tentatively placed for next year with two 

additional Behavior Specialist positions posted.
▪ All athletic position posted.

Safety ▪ Two proposals for camera systems at Central were reviewed and discussed with a 
preference toward Video Insight.

▪ Principals, assistant principals, mental health/behavior specialists and Blue Coats 
prepared to be on-site for June 2 rally at the stadium.

▪ Administrators met with architects last week

Logistics ▪ Letters with school location of specialized programs will be sent to families in a few 
weeks.

▪ Flowchart being created for moving guidelines.
▪ ServErie, who has offered a significant amount of volunteer help, has good understanding 

of what needs to be done in buildings and what can be started.  Timeline and framework 
of moving being created for their support as well.

▪ July is moving month; all staff will know where they are moving by June 30.

Communication ▪ Reorganization fact sheet being created to support staff with questions/concerns from 
families/public. 

▪ Live Facebook discussion at Reorganization Meeting today for questions/concerns from 
families/public. Future live discussions to be scheduled.

Transportation ▪ EMTA working on finalizing transportation details.



Meeting adjourned at 12:30 pm

Miscellaneous ▪ A consistent progress reporting method for grades 6-12 should be researched; proposal 
should be submitted to board.


